

 Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

2nd June 2015

Dear Parent / Carer,

Welcome to the Summer Term at Rolls Crescent.

During this half term, as part of the Physical, Social, Health and Education (PSHE) curriculum related to 'Relationships' and the compulsory Science curriculum, 'Life Processes and Living Things', Years 1 -6 will be using the agreed 'Growing and Changing Together' resource to learn about Relationships. This includes some age appropriate learning content about how the body changes as they grow and become older.

In order to keep you informed, we will be holding two meetings for Parents/Carers to provide more information about this. The first will be at 9.05am on the 09/06/15 for year 6 parents/carers only where the Manchester healthy schools representative will be present. The second will be at 15.15 on the same day for and is for year 4 and 5 parents/carers only. Both meetings will take place in the dining room where you will be able to hear about what is included in these lessons, how it is delivered, and to ask any questions.

Should you wish to attend please complete and return the slip below. We look forward to seeing you then.

If you are unable to attend, and have any queries, please speak to your child's Class Teacher at the earliest convenience

Yours sincerely

•	·		-	
		-	/ /	
		_		

I will be attending the meeting about 'Growing and Changing Together' on 09/06/15 at 09.05 for year 6 parents/carers or at 15.15 for year 4 or 5 children's parents/carers.

Signed	Parent/Carer
Child's Name	in Class
If you intend to come to the meetin	g please ensure this slip is returned by Monday 8 th June.







Mr. Jenkins (Year 4 class teacher and PSHE lead)









